
 

 

 
YEAR 9 PARENTS’ EVENING 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
A Year 9 Parents’ Evening will be held on Thursday, 22nd March between 4.00 
and 6.30 p.m. This will be an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with 
the teachers of the school and seek advice on options and courses for next year. 
 
This is an extremely important opportunity and we greatly hope that you can be 
present. We would appreciate you signing page 133 of the Contact Book 
informing us of your intention to attend the evening. Your child will arrange your 
appointments with the teachers. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
         
Geoff Evans, 
Headteacher 

 
  



 

 

 
  



 

 

 


